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SAINT AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH  MAY 22, 2016 

Birthday List  
May 22 Richelle Aubuchon, Frederick Plant, Robert Sayler,  
 Shannon Shanley 
May 23 John Baumann, Morgan Garrity, Elaine Gembala 
May 24 Kelsey Gilbert, Rocio Jarquin, Bob Lansdown,  
 Nancy Souza, Nichole Stath 
May 25 Sharon Davisson, John Egan, Lexah Gagnon,  
 Byron Henry, Pam Hueser, Rylan Leeper,  
 Alejandro Ruvalcaba,  Paul Shearer, Don Steinke,  
 Sean Whaley 
May 26 Margaret Ahler, Jordan Dixon, Sylvia Feicht 
May 27 Marie White 
May 28 Cassandra Padron, Andrew Schenk 

Minister Schedule for May 28 & 29 
Saturday  
5:00PM   Greeterï G. Messman, E. Waymire 
                Lectorï Linda Miller 
                Ministersï E. Stath, D. Lank, J Ventrello, M. Kahler,  
      D. Nagel 
                Serversï Nicole Stath & Please Volunteer 
Sunday 
7:30 AM  Greetersï Nellie Shide, C. Hay, A/A Valade 
                Lectorï Sharon Blasky 
                Ministersï R. Geleott, M. Rodibaugh, M. Miller,  
             B. Warren, B. Worden 
                Serversï Jacob Hillan & Cass Pulver 
10:00 AM Greetersï Ed Nagel, M. Fogarty, A. Walter 
 Lectorï Jacob Hall 
 Ministersï M/ML Debb, E. Faker, ML Potts, D. Wiener 
 Serversï Hannah, Hilary & Halle Hall 

Care Ministers for May 22-28 
May 22ï ML Debb      May 23ï G. Garrity        May 24ï B/G Evans                    

                                  May 25ï D. Reichert 

May 26ï B. Post         May 27ï G. Schenk      May 28ï D. Reichert 

SUNDAY, MAY 22ï The Most Holy Trinity 
 7:30am The Stephen Brusnahan Family 
   10:00am   For the Parish 
MONDAY, MAY 23 
 8:00am Communion Service  
  8:30-3:30pm  Eucharistic Adoration 
TUESDAY, MAY 24 
 5:30pm  No Mass due to Father Donôs Assembly in OH 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 25 
  8:00am  No Mass due to Father Donôs Assembly in OH 
THURSDAY, MAY 26 
  8:00am  No Mass due to Father Donôs Assembly in OH 
FRIDAY, MAY 27 
 8:30am No Mass due to Father Donôs Assembly in OH 
SATURDAY, MAY 28 
 5:00pm Clifford, Wilford, Elmo, and Jerome Tredeau   
SUNDAY, MAY 29ï The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
 7:30am For the Parish 
   10:00am   John C. White 

 I am happy to announce that Mr. Bruce Schooler will become 
Principal of St. Augustine School In July.  Mr. Schooler is currently 
the Principal of Aquinas School in the Gary Diocese.  We had 
fifteen applications for  the job.  Five applicants were 
interviewed.  My thanks to the search committee: Jack Drone, Kim 
Drone, Chris Mahnesmith, and Gwen Messman.            
                                            Peace,   FD  

Father Don will be gone to the C.PP.S. assembly and then on 
vacation beginning May 23rd.  He will return for weekend Masses 
on  June 4th.  Rev. Rick Lewandowski will say Mass on May 28 & 
29th.  There will not be daily Mass at St. Augustine during Fatherôs 
absence.  However, Father Gilbert will be saying Mass at St. Joe 

Chapel at 11:30am Monday through Saturday.   

Dear Parishioners,  
 Please join us the weekend of May 28th to hear Rev. 
Richard P. Lewandowski speak at all the services about a 
ministry providing direct relief to the poor throughout Latin 
America and the Caribbean.   
 Father Lewandowski will share personal witness about 
Food For the Poorôs mission to care for the destitute as a 
means of living out the Gospel mandate to love one 
another. 
       Fr. Lewandowski was ordained in 1974 for the Diocese 
of Worcester.  He has served as pastor in many parishes in 
the Diocese including the Newman Center at Fitchburg 
State College.  Fr Rich is also a licensed mental health 
counselor and writes childrenôs books.  In addition to 
reaching with Food For the Poor, he serves at a nursing 
facility and counsels first responders and combat veterans.   
         Please join me in welcoming Father Lewandowski! 

Stewardship 

Total for 5/8/16                 $     4729.00 

Envelopes/checks & Loose Collection             $    4221.87         

Automatic (Online) Giving (weekly average)   $       505.00 

Total for 5/15/16                 $     4726.87 

Thank you for your Generosity! 

St. Augustine  

Catholic Church 

Mass Schedule: 

A Note from Sandy Gersbach that was to be 
delivered and printed following her  

recent death:   
Dear Parishioners of St. Aôs, 
      Thank you so much for accepting me for all of 
these years.  My 15 years of teaching at St. Aôs 

School were the GREATEST!  That little school was always very 
special for me.  It is the best school in Rensselaer bar none.  If I 
ever hurt anyone by anything I said or did, I am very sorry.  

Remember me with a laugh & not any tears!   
Your friend,  

Sandy Gersbach 

Please pray for the following parishioners who 
have passed away: 

¶ Carolanne Effinger, who passed away on 
April 21st at the age of 72. 

¶ Sandy Gersbach, who passed away on 
May 5th at the age of 73.   



 

 

SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY  219-866-5351 OR www.saugustine.org 

Bulletin Submissions:  If you would like to submit a picture or article for the bulletin, please contact the church office by either calling 866-5351 or 

emailing marie@rhsi.tv.  Submissions must be received by 8:00am on Tuesday in order to be included in the following weekendôs edition.  

Going on Vacation? 
Please use Online Giving to catch-up on 
offertory.  Go to www.saugustine.org and 
click on the Online Giving link, itôs quick and 
easy.  Your support during summer months 

helps sustain our parish.   

The Christian Women of St. Augustine will meet 
on Monday, June 6th, in the church basement 
at 8:30 for breakfast.  We will have a short 

business meeting followed by a special speaker 
who promises to be most interesting.  Come join us for food, and 
enlightenment.  Invite a friend or two. See you there.  Also there 

will be no adoration on that day due to lack of space. 

A Note from the Parish Nurse: 
St. Augustine is supporting the Presidentôs Council on Fitness, 
Sports & Nutrition in honor of National Physical Fitness and Sports 
Month. During the month of May, we challenge all adults to get 30 
minutes of physical activity every day. 
Did you know that regular physical activity increases your chances 
of living a longer, healthier life? It also reduces your risk for high 
blood pressure, heart disease, and some types of cancer.  

The Physical Activity Guidelines for Americans recommend that 
adults: 

¶ Aim for 2 hours and 30 minutes of moderate aerobic activity 
each week. Moderate activity includes things like walking fast, 
dancing, swimming, and raking leaves. 

¶ Do muscle-strengthening activities ï like lifting weights or 
using exercise bands ï at least 2 days a week. 

¶ Physical activity is for everyone. No matter what shape you 
are in, you can find activities that work for you. Together, we 
can rise to the challenge and get more active during the month 
of May! 

I am looking to put together a walking team for our parish. We 
would walk for a cause.  Whether we walk for relay for life, breast 
cancer, or even a local 5K. Please let me know if interested by 
contacting the church office or myself.  

Your parish nurse, 
Jocelyn Ventrello 

St. Augustine School Registration 

St. Augustine School Enrollment 
St. Augustine School is currently enrolling for the 2016-2017 
school year. We have openings in all grades. There is one class 
per grade in Kindergarten through five and class sizes are limited. 
We offer three choices for preschool classes:  two day morning 
preschool for ages 3-4, three day morning preschool for ages 4-5, 

and a five day afternoon Jr. Kindergarten for ages 4-5.  
Please contact Principal Anne Dumas at the school at 866-5480 or 

dumas@s-augustine.org for more information. 

SASBUCK$ News:  Big news! SAS Buck$ gift cards with a 10% 
rebate will soon be available for both Aydaôs and Royal Oak Family 
Restaurant! How can you get your hands on those and other SAS 
Buck$ gift cards once school is out for the summer? If you usually 
buy the cards that are on-hand in the school office, youôll now want 
to visit the Rectory, which through the summer will be open 
Tuesday through Friday, from 8:00am to 3:00pm. If you usually 
order your cards after church or online, know that those orders will 
be processed on a bi-weekly basis beginning May 22nd. A new 
SAS Buck$ cycle will begin July 3rd, so the final order for this 
school year will be made June 19th. Questions? Call the school 

(866-5480) or church office (866-5351). 

Accepting Applications 
St. Augustine School is accepting applications for an elementary 

classroom teacher for the 2016 ï 2017 school year. 
Cover letter, resume and references may be sent to: 

Mrs. Anne Dumas 
St. Augustine School 
328 N McKinley Ave 
Rensselaer, IN  47978 
dumas@s-augustine.org 

219-866-5480 or 219-866-5663 fax 

Herman Nagel Server Awards 
A few years back, a group of St. Augustine 
Parishioners created a program to honor and 
reward our high school senior class servers that 
have continued to serve mass throughout their 
entire high school career.  These awards are 
known as the Herman Nagel Server Awards in 
recognition of Herman Nagel who served at St. Augustine Parish 
his entire life.  Our goal is to provide each recipient with a $500 
award at the graduation mass.  If you are interested in helping 
support this program, please contact Cheryl Hillan (866-3912), 
Marvin Nagel (394-2464) or Marty Park (863-1768).  Your financial 

support is greatly appreciated. 

A sincere thank you to Father Don and a hard working committee, 
Kim Drone, Marie Oliver, Jen Cain, Mandy Pickering, Tara Lynch 
and many others who planned, organized and helped with the 
retirement celebration in my honor.  The food was delicious, the 
decorations were beautiful and the studentôs entertainment was 
wonderful.  I cherish the keepsake book written by the students 
and the Waterford crystal glassware and decanter gift is 
magnificent.  Thank you to many parishioners and school families 
for the kind words and good wishes.  I am very grateful for all the 
love and support from teachers, staff, students, parents, 
parishioners, and pastors through the years to allow me to share 
my passion for Catholic education with the St. Augustine 
community.  With gratitude and blessings, 

Anne Dumas 

American Flag Ceremony 
The Fourth Degree Knights of Columbus will be 

conducting an American Flag Ceremony in June of this 
year.  From now until the date of the ceremony, the K of 

C will be collecting flags that are worn and torn, no longer 
serviceable.  In a week or two, we will be placing a container in the 
vestibule of our church where your flags can be deposited.  All 
clean American flags being donated should be properly folded 
before placing them in the K of C container.  We appreciate your 
help in making our planned event successful.  If you have any 
questions, please call Bob Evans at 765-426-7600.  Thank you. 

PARISH MISSION PRESENTATION 

Fr. Jerry Schweitzer will be at St. Cecilia in Demotte, IN 
Sunday, May 22nd  following 8:30 am Mass. 

To speak on the Face of  Mercy. 
Please make plans to attend to listen to this  
insightful, renowned, preeminent presenter. 

Birthday Card Shower for Fr. Riedel 
Father will be 90 on June 4th.  Iôm sure he would enjoy hearing 
from all the parish family that knew him when he was pastor here.  
His mailing address is:  Fr. Richard Riedel, c.pp.s. 

2860 US 127 Apt. 305 
Celina, OH 45822-9591 


